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Brussels, 12th May 2023. 
 
To:  
Prof. Dr. Gökhan Söylemezoglu 
ZIDEK  
Via email: gokhan.soylemezoglu@agri.ankara.edu.tr 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Dr. Gökhan Söylemezoglu 
 
 
 
Herewith we are delighted to confirm that ZIDEK has become a member of ENAEE following the 

elections at our General Assembly of 12th May 2023.  
 
We congratulate you as being a full member of the ENAEE community and look forward to a fruitful 

collaboration.   
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
José Carlos Quadrado 
BSc, MEng, MSc, PhD, DSc, Habil, SEFI Fellow, iPEER 
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